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In response to your query, Michael Cleland (Australian Securities and Investments 
Commission) has provided the following explanation: 

There are two types of relief under ASIC Corporation (Derivative Transaction Reporting 
Exemption) Instrument 2015/844 relevant to trades with foreign privacy restrictions or 
government entities. Their interaction is explained below. 

a) The instrument provides reporting relief (subject to conditions) for transactions with
foreign privacy restrictions or government entities. This relief applies to all transactions with 
foreign privacy restrictions or with government entities (i.e. not just transactions entered into 
after a particular date). This relief expires on 30 September 2016. 

b) The instrument also provides reporting relief (subject to conditions) for transactions with
‘historic counterparties’, that is, transactions where the reporting entity has not entered into a 
new trade with the counterparty after 1 January 2015. This relief may also cover some 
‘historic’ transactions with foreign privacy restrictions or with government entities. This relief 
expires on 30 September 2018. 

Taken together, transactions with foreign privacy restrictions or with government entities 
would need to be reported from 1 October 2016, unless it is also covered by the relief for 
transactions with historic counterparties. 
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